
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March Newsletter 

 
 
 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 
THANK YOU to all who were able to support the latest Scholastic Book 

Fair! The total sales were $3,822.00.  That means we were able to raise 

$1,771.34 to buy books and resources for the library!  Thank you once 

again for your wonderful support! 

 
 
THANK YOU to our wonderful SCC for providing supper to our 
teachers during Parent-Teacher conferences.  
We appreciate you! 
 
 



One Book One School - "The Adventures of a South Pole Pig"  

Each family received a book to read together as a family. This year we are 
reading "The Adventures of a South Pole Pig". Enjoy the book! 
 
Here are the trivia prizes: 

 
 
 
 
Make sure you don’t miss 
any of Flora’s adventures… 
We have guest readers 
each week that read a 
chapter for us. Make sure 
you listen to the link 
posted on Parent info 
group on Edsby for the first 
chapter of that week. 

 
 
 
Mitchell’s Soup Fundraiser 
 
The SCC are doing the Mitchell’s Soup Fundraiser again. The letter went 

home with the eldest last week. You can order online or via the order 

form that was sent home. The deadline for all orders will be Monday, 

April 7th.  

 
 
Wearing Blue to Support the Mils as they are off to PLAYOFFS!! 

Davison School was dressed in Blue and white to show our support for the Melville Millionaires 

that are off to the PLAYOFFS!! 



Gardening Club 

The gardening club is 

working hard at growing 

their green by making 

sure they water them 

regularly and keeping them in the right temperatures.  

 

 

Davison Dogs Newspaper/Writing Club 

The crew is working very hard on their first edition to be published by 

the end of March! 

We can’t wait to see what you have created for us… 

 

Melville Minor Ball Visited Davison School 

The Davison Dogs were very lucky to have Mr. Keller come into our school and teach them the 

basics of baseball/softball. Our Grade 3 – 6 students had so much fun during these sessions.  

 

 



Our Miracle Workers 

These are our wonderful EA’s (Educational Assistants). Ms. Nashiem recognized them at 
February’s assembly for all their hard work and to say thank you for all that they do every day. 
Our school is very lucky to have them.  

From left to right: Mrs. Schick, Ms. Beaulieu, Mrs. Krieger, Ms. Powell, Mrs. Smith, Mrs. 
Svenson, Miss Schick, Mr. Klebeck, Mrs. Garlock & Miss Lang.  Missing is Mrs. Martinook. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t Forget 

1. When my child is absent, how do I inform the school? 

• Edsby: Enter the absence in Edsby 

• Email: Please email: dav@gssd.ca  

• Phone: Contact number for the school (306) 728-3955 

2. NO PARKING INFRONT OF THE SCHOOL BETWEEN 08:00-4:00 as buses are coming and 

going throughout the day. 

 
Dates to Remember 
• March 17 – April 7   SCC Mitchell’s Soup Fundraiser 

• March 31    We Belong Assembly @ 1 p.m. 

• April 16    Nellie’s Long John Sale ($2) – limit of 1 

• April 30    We Learn Assembly @ 10 a.m. 

• June 21    Flag Day 
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